
Autumn Art Exhibition 
 
 

After the success of last year’s Easter Art Exhibition,  
we are planning to have another one this autumn.  

The theme this time will be “remembering”.  
We have chosen this theme to fit in with the 100th anniversary  

of the end of the First World War.  
Work does not need to directly relate to the war or that anniversary 
but can be your reflection on “remembering” in whatever way you 

choose. It might relate to a person or a memory of something that is 
important to you. 

 
The exhibition will take place between Friday 9th November and 

Sunday 18th November 2018 in the church centre. We are happy to 
welcome submissions in any media you choose: painting, drawing 
photography, mixed media, print, sculpture; the choice is yours. 

 
Once again, there will be an open evening on the first night. 

Last year this was a really nice evening, so do please feel free to invite 
friends or family to join with you on that occasion and come along to 
see everyone’s work. We would also like to explore the idea of having 
the exhibition open to the community at some point, possibly the first 

Saturday. We would welcome any offers of help with this. 
 

This year we are also asking for an “optional” submission fee of £5.00 
per person to help offset costs. Please note this is optional and we 

would much rather have your submission than your money should this 
be difficult. 

 
If you would like your work to be included in this year’s exhibition, 

please complete a submission form which you can find at the back of 

church. We would welcome up to two pieces of art per person. 


